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And Program 1 of 2023 begins! 150 students from all around the globe arrived in Cambridge
ready for an action-packed two weeks. We cannot wait to see what new and interesting ideas
they will bring to their lessons, and what they will draw from trips to places around the country.

We are based in the beautiful colleges of Downing, St. Catharine's, Corpus Christi, and Trinity
Hall this summer, all of which we are excited for the students to get to know alongside the rest
of the city! After having dinner, the students attended a welcome talk run by our fantastic staff
who gave an overview of the programme. Sri, our Director of Curriculum, told them all about the
incredible lessons our teachers have planned, and Program Coordinators Kasia, Temi, and
Alannah gave them a showcase of the activities they have to look forward to, such as the talent
show and fantastic excursions to London, Warwick Castle and Stratford-Upon-Avon.

After the welcome talk, the students played ice
breaker games to get to know each other and their
supervisors in their corridors, as well as getting an
idea of the schedule of the first day of lessons. By the
end of the day, all students were raring to go and
looking forward to their lessons starting on Monday
morning.

Stay tuned for more updates of Reach Cambridge Summer 2023 Program 1!

If you're on social media, don't forget to check out our Story on Instagram and Facebook for daily
updates, and, of course, here on our daily blog.

http://www.instagram.com/reachcambridge
http://www.facebook.com/reachcambridgeuk

